
OFFICE OF PRESIDENT AND 
VICE-CHANCELLOR

THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO

LONDON, CANADA

January 6, 1932.

Sir Arthur Gurrie, Principal 
McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:

It is very gracious of you indeed to offer
to put me up during my stay in Montreal. I shall 
he very glad to take advantage of your offer, but 
at the present time I am not able to tell you the 
time of my arrival. It may be that I shall have to 
run down to Quebec a day or two before and that on 
the 29th I will approach Montreal from the east 
rather than from the west.

With kind regards and with every good wish 
for the Mew Year, I am

Most sincerely yours,

W. Sherwood Fox, 
President.
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